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Fallings Park Primary School 
 

Address: Old Fallings Lane 
Low Hill 

Wolverhampton 
WV10 8BN 

 

Website: fallingspark.org.uk 
 

Phone: 01902 558375 
 

Email: fallingsparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 
Learn Today for Tomorrow’s Success 

         6th December 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 5 Swimming 
 
As part of the PE curriculum, Year 5 will be going swimming every Thursday morning until Easter. The 
first session will be on Thursday 9th January 2025 until Thursday 10th April 2025.  
 
The lessons will take place at St. Regis CE Academy, Tettenhall and the children will be attending 
in their classes, travelling to and from swimming on a coach. It is important your child is here before 
9am at the latest on these days as this is when the first class will leave. 
 
Children will need:  

• A waterproof bag 

• Swimming costume (one piece) or swimming trunks/shorts above the knee (no long shorts 
below the knee as they impede movement in the water) 

• A towel 

• Children with long hair will need a swimming cap or to tie their hair back 

• Goggles are optional 
 
Swimming lessons are provided at no cost for all children. 
 
To give consent parents need to: 

1. Login into School Gateway 
2. View Payments 
3. Click on Year 5 Swimming 
4. Tick box to provide consent 
5. Add to Basket 
6. Checkout 

If you have any concerns, please contact Year5@fallingspark.org.uk or phone 01902558375 and we 
will endeavour to support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Shone 
Year 5 Leader 
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